Weaver, Tracy (City Clerk)

From: Corrie Chitlik <corriezupo@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 11:21 AM

To: public communications

Cc: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS; vzupo78@yahoo.com
Subject: Public Comment: Safe Clean Water Program

Dear City Council and City Manager,

Corrie Eupo

I have a public comment for Item B. Consent Calendar #10 which is the authorization of transfer agreement between Los Angeles County Flood Control District and City of El Segundo for Safe Clean Water Program annual disbursement. Can you please have the City consider working with LA County to get covered trash bins for the large containers and more trash bins on the County beach. Attached to my public comment letter are photos. The bin is completely filled to the rim with trash and there's no lid. There's trash all over the floor and near the drain. The county beach is also filled with trash throughout the week and weekend. Having covered trash containers would greatly help ensure safe and clean water.